Your letters should be sent to: 

1. Tan Sri Musa Hassan

Inspector-General of Police

Ibu Pejabat Polis Diraja Malaysia

Bukit Aman

50560 Kuala Lumpur.

Tel: +603 2262 6222

Fax: +603 2273 9602

2. Dato' Seri Abdullah bin Haji Ahmad Badawi

Prime Minister and Minister of Internal Security

Prime Minister's Office Malaysia

Perdana Putra Building,

Federal Government Administrative Centre, 

62502 PUTRAJAYA,

Selangor, Malaysia.

Tel: + 60 3 8888 6000 

Fax: + 60 3 8888 3444

Cc: 

1. Ibu Pejabat Polis Kontinjen Kuala Lumpur

Polis Diraja Malaysia

Jalan Hang Tuah

51100 Kuala Lumpur

Tel: 03-21460522, 03-2485522

Faks: 03-20726786

CPO: Datuk Zul Hasnan Najib Baharudin

2. Human Rights Commission of Malaysia (SUHAKAM)

Tingkat 29, Menara Tun Razak Jalan Raja Laut 50350Kuala Lumpur.

Tel: 03-26125600  Fax: 03-26125620

Chaiman: Tan Sri Abu Talib Othman
SAMPLE LETTER

[Letterhead of organisation]

16 July 2008
Tan Sri Musa Hassan

Inspector-General of Police

Ibu Pejabat Polis Diraja Malaysia

Bukit Aman

50560 Kuala Lumpur.

Tel: +603 2262 6222

Fax: +603 2273 9602

Dear Sir,
Arrest of Anwar Ibrahim before the end of ultimatum a disregard for the rule of law

We are writing to you to register our strongest condemnation and protest against the arrest of Anwar Ibrahim at 1pm today. The arrest was made before the ultimatum given by the police to Anwar to give his police statement at Kuala Lumpur Police Contingent Headquarters by 2 pm today and despite the fact that Anwar had agreed to show up at the police headquarters.
According to Federal CID director Bakri Zinin, the police was worried that Anwar Ibrahim would not show up at the Kuala Lumpur police headquarters by 2pm and therefore decided to arrest him. This arrest was clearly an unjustified preventive arrest.

We are also gravely concerned about the need to deploy a contingent of special police squad with balaclava in the arrest. We view this as an unnecessary show of force, an act of intimidation and abuse of powers by the police.

We demand that the police conduct the investigation of the allegations against Anwar in a free and fair manner. 

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely yours,

[Name]

